
Helen Keller Library is Open 

This Summer! 
 

 

The Helen Keller library will be open this summer on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays from 10:00am-3:00pm 

beginning Thursday, July 1st.  See the calendar on the back for 

dates to visit. Come in and check out books, join the King 

County Summer Reading Program, read in a quiet setting, 

research on the internet or visit with Ms. Martinez.  

Summer Library Rules and Expectations:  

 You can check out library books if you are a Helen Keller student.  

 You can check out books if you have no fines or overdue books. 

 You can research appropriate content on the library computers. 

o Appropriate means age or grade level reading or learning games, and all 

children will only be allowed to search using the student database unless 

accompanied by an adult.  

 If you are 7 years of age or younger, you need to be accompanied by an adult or older 

sibling.  

 If you are 8 years of age or older, you can visit the library on your own.  

 You can use the library as a place to read or work quietly.  

 


